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PURPOSE:   

Extension of an expiring contract with Matt’s Janitorial Services, Inc. to provide custodial services at seven 

different Parks and Recreation facilities.  The extended contract will represent one additional year from July 1, 

2020 to June 30, 2021 at a cost of $92,280.00.  

 

BACKGROUND:   

In the last five years, Parks and Recreation has transitioned to custodial contracts for the cleaning service of 

several facilities.  The facilities included in this contract include the Piedmont Environmental Center,  Washington 

Terrace Community Building, Deep River, Oakview, Morehead, Southside and Allen Jay Recreation Centers.  

We have been satisfied with work completed by Matt’s the last several years and are recommending a one year 

extension to his contract.  The price exceeds $90,000 and therefore needs City Council approval. 

 

BUDGET IMPACT:   

Funds for these services are included in the operating budget in for Parks and Recreation. 

 

RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   

Staff recommends City Council approve contract extension for one year to Matt’s Janitorial Services, Inc in the 

amount of $92,280.00. 

 

 

 




